
PSB Project Group Report 

 

SYNOPSIS OF PROJECT GROUP MEETING – No meeting held during this quarter. 

An in-person meeting of the Delivery Group was originally been scheduled for 16 October 2024 at the National Library of Wales – 

With the Library currently on track to be carbon neutral by 2028, a site visit would provide an excellent opportunity for the Delivery 

Group to receive an insight into their Reducing Carbon Emissions Programme, as well as share good practice and learning. 

Unfortunately, due to the limited numbers being available to attend an in-person meeting, it was decided that the visit would be 

postponed and rearranged in the new year to maximise attendance.  

 

The decision to postpone was also made in light of the Delivery Group’s current Chair, Gillian Perry, leaving her role with Natural 

Resources Wales (NRW). As NRW are currently undergoing a staff restructure, a replacement and consequently a new Chair has 

yet to be assigned. It is hoped that NRW’s new staff structure will be in place from the start of the next financial year, and a new 

Chair appointed to continue the work of the Delivery Group. With this in mind, it was proposed that the Climate Change Risk and 

Opportunity Assessment would also be put on hold until the resources to support this work within NRW have been identified, and to 

aid consistency. 

 

Well-being Plan Aim 
Work together to deliver decarbonisation initiatives within Ceredigion to protect and enhance our 

natural resources. 
 

Our Values Welsh Language, Tackling Inequalities, Involvement, Sustainability, Leading by Example 
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